
January 9th, 2020 

Himeji Nishi High School 

Principal Yamane Fumito 

 

Himeji Nishi Senior High School Hyogo Super High School (HSH)  

Research and Speech Presentation Exhibition 

RSVP Form Attached 

 

Dear School Head and Related Persons, 

 Thank you very much for your past help and cooperation with educational activities. As stated below our 

school is holding an HSH Research and Speech Presentation Exhibition in February, 2020. If you would like 

to attend, please read the following information carefully. 

 

Information 
 

1. Date and times: Friday February 7th 2020  9:20am until 3:40pm  

     Reception from 9:00am 

2. Venue: Himeji City Civic Centre – Main Hall   (姫路市市民会館 大ホール) 

〒670-0015  Hyogo-ken, Himeji-shi, Sosha Honmachi, 112 

Tel: 079-284-2800 

3. Detailed Schedule: 

  9:00 –  9:20  Morning reception 

9:20 –  9:30  Opening Ceremony 

9:30 – 11:00 1. Research Group Presentations (English)  [Main Hall] 

 (6 groups of second years will present the results of their 2 years of research in English) 

       11:00 – 11:15 Intermission     

    11:15 – 12:05 2. Winners of the first year’s English group presentation contest will present 

                     3. Second year General Course students will make presentations in Japanese. 

       12:05 – 12:15  Mr. Okamoto from Glocal Academy will comment on morning presentations. 

       12:15 – 12:55  Lunch Break   6th meeting room is available for eating lunch 

 12:55 – 14:25 Afternoon reception 

               4. Poster Presentation by second graders. [Main Hall] 

               5. Research Group Presentations (Japanese) [Exhibition Room]  

               6. ALTs will give those who made presentations advices. [Civic center in Hall] 

14:25 – 14:45 Mr. Okamoto Naoya from Glocal Academy will make some brief comments. 

       14:45 – 15:00  Closing Ceremony 

4. For those wishing to attend, please RSVP before January 24th. You can either fax through the attached 

form, or send an email to the address below. Please include all relevant information. 

URL: https://www.shinsei.elg-front.jp/hyogo/uketsuke/form.do?id=1576226511742 

（QR chord） 

   

Supervisors 

Planning and Promotion Department 

Mr. Akihiko Yabuuchi            TEL: 079-281-6621 

E-mail: a-yabuuchi@hyogo-c.ed.jp  FAX: 079-281-6623 
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